Hon. Michael Chong, M.P.
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L’hon. Michael Chong, député
Wellington-Halton Hills

CANADA
June 12, 2018

Canada International Children’s Art Festival
Via email: info@childrenart.ca

Dear Organizing Committee of the 16™ Canada International Children’s Art Festival,

I would like to commend you for organizing the award ceremony gala concert of the Canada
International Children’s Art Festival in Toronto. While I am unable to be with you in person, I
am with you in spirit, and wish you all the very best for a successful event.

The festival highlights the importance of fine arts and, with this year’s theme, protecting our
environment. By organizing this event, you are shining a light on an important issue that affects
all Canadians. Your event is an important step in promoting art in the community and bringing
awareness to the issue of climate change.

Once again, congratulations on your efforts. Please accept my best wishes for a successful event.
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